
 

 

Town of Ashby, Massachusetts 

 

Public Safety Building Research Committee Meeting                    March 20, 2018  

Start 5:40 pm 

Attending:  Mark Haines, Kathy Panagiotes, Lillian Whitney, Mike Bussell  

Minutes from February 13, 2018 reviewed/accepted 

 

 

Discussion Points: 

 Cost for final design, construction drawings, including septic and well, connection to fire 

department building and bid services will be 540,000.00 

 Bob Hansen presented a Warrant Article draft for Town Meeting in May to have town 

vote the appropriation.  Changes were suggested by committee and Mark will bring them 

to Bob. 

 We will meet off schedule to review second draft of article and other business should it 

arise. 

 

Adjourned: 6:04 pm                                      Next meeting:   March 27, at 5:30pm  

 

 

Meetings held on the 1
st
 and 3

rd
 Tuesday of the month; 5:30-6:30pm in the Town Hall, BOS 

Room 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Kathy Panagiotes 

 

 

 


